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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 9:15 AM
To: 'Christopher Olsen'
Subject: RE: DUTRO COMPANY (T06019727572)

Hi Chris, 
It appears we have several reports; please use the link below my name to access PDF files for RO0002854.  The most 
recent report is a cleanup plan (RAP) dated Oct. 19, 2007. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Christopher Olsen [mailto:marinusolsen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 6:48 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: DUTRO COMPANY (T06019727572) 
 
Hello Mark, 
 
Partner Engineering and Science is conducting a Phase I Environmental Site Assessment on the property 
adjacent to the former Dutro facility (1333 62nd Street, Emeryville).  Information on GeoTracker indicates that 
this case remains open, and TCE was previously identified in groundwater at this site.  Do you have any current 
information regarding the TCE contamination in groundwater and the potential sources of contamination? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Olsen 
(831) 262-8859 


